
Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs Kentaro Sonoura has visited Georgia 

 

The delegation of the Japanese Foreign Ministry led by Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs 

Kentaro Sonoura paid a visit to Georgia. On 2 May, the Japanese delegation held a meeting with Deputy 

Foreign Minister Davit Jalagania during which the sides discussed current issues relating to bilateral 

cooperation between the two countries.  

During the visit, the exchange of notes ceremony was held at the Foreign Ministry, which envisages visa 

waiver for diplomatic passport holders. 

It is expected that this visit promotes further development of the relationship between the two countries. 

 

 

The exchange of notes ceremony 

   

Exchanging views with Deputy Foreign Minister Mr. Jalaghania 


